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Honourable Members, 

The Kenya National Assembly Prayer Fellowship Group shall host the Annual 

National Prayer Breakfast on Thursday, May 26, 2016 at the Safari Park Hotel, 

Nairobi. It is expected that over 2,000 guests shall be in attendance. 

 

This Prayer Breakfast shall be an inter-denominational Prayer Meeting sponsored by 

Members of Parliament. All Members of Parliament shall soon be receiving 

invitations to this event and are requested to confirm attendance in order to facilitate 

seating arrangements. 

 

Honourable Members are therefore requested to confirm attendance with the Office 

of the Clerk at least by May 15, 2016. You are kindly requested to make contribution 

towards the cause. 

 

You may contact the Chairman of the Prayer Breakfast Group, Hon. Captain Clement 

Muchiri Wambugu, who is also the Member of Parliament for Mathioya Constituency, 

for any further clarification. 
 

I thank you! 
 

THE HON. JUSTIN B. N. MUTURI, E.G.H., MP 

SPEAKER OF THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 

May 4, 2016 


